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February 6, 2024 
 
LFPCN 41505 
Product Change Notification for Littelfuse (Coating Material Change for High Voltage Radial Leaded parts) 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Littelfuse would like to notify you of a change related to the epoxy coating of the High Voltage Radial Leaded parts. 
Due to obsolescence of the current epoxy coating by our supplier, Littelfuse has qualified alternative epoxy coating 
sources. The change to the coating will impact all products in the High Voltage Radial Leaded range. There will be no 
change to the form, fit function of the product. 
 
Timeframe 
This change will be made starting May 1, 2024.  
 
Full qualification reports and samples will be available on request. 

Please note this change impacts the products listed in the Appendix only. 

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact me or your Regional Sales Manager. Otherwise, this 
notice is taken to be acknowledged after 30 days of receipt.  
 
Best Regards, 
 
TongKiang Poo 
Global Product Manager 
TPoo@littelfuse.com 
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Affected Product Series 
TRF600 
600R 
250R 
TRF250 
LVR 
 
*Full list of parts can be found in the attached file  


